
Tuesday 11 April, 2023 

Ms Julie Eisenbiser  
Chairperson 
Electoral Representation Advisory Panel 

Dear Ms Eisenbiser 

Re: Corangamite Shire Council Response Submission 

On behalf of Corangamite Shire Council I would like to thank the panel for the 
opportunity to be a part of the Corangamite Shire Council Electoral Structure Review 
process. 

Council has carefully considered the preliminary report and the submissions made 
by interested community members. We remain committed to our position that our 
community will be best served by a subdivided structure consisting of seven 
Councillors elected from seven single member wards. Corangamite Shire Council is 
a successful and high-functioning organisation and as the status-quo can no longer 
be maintained Council is in favor of the least disruptive changes possible to ensure 
the continuation of a very well-functioning and broadly supported electoral structure. 

Consequently, we indicate to the panel that option 3 contained in the preliminary 
report is the Corangamite Shire Council’s preferred model but would offer some 
suggestions for amendments to better serve our community.  

Community Support for a Ward Based System 

We would note the overwhelming support for the continuation of a ward structure 
contained in the preliminary submissions. These submitters largely expressed 
satisfaction with Council’s current system and a desire to maintain local 
representatives of individual communities of interest through a ward Councillor. They 
also expressed a fear of smaller communities being looked over in an unsubdivided 
structure.  

This satisfaction with the current system is something that is not only reflected 
anecdotally in conversations between Councillors and its residents, but also in 
Council’s performance against key Community Satisfaction Survey measures 
regarding community engagement, representation, consultation and decision 
making. While there are many factors that contribute to these strong results, the 
accessibility of ward Councillors cannot be underestimated as a factor and a 
dramatic shift away from the status-quo needlessly risks undermining the strong 
sense of connection that the community currently has with its Council. 
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